

1

June 22 Cindy called answer machine, To say things could be fixing up.

June 23 I called back - Not in

June 23 Cindy returned call to fill in.

June 24 called Cindy twice, Not in.

Cindy returned call I informed of being out of town June 27th 30 asked if should inform guys, she said since I have not been called out or sworn in not to worry about it, but she got oath in mail

Today for me to get back to her ASAP.

July 3 answer machine from W.R. Jay was putting 5 cfs in canal.

July 9 P.M. Jay called answer machine to call me on duty.

July 10 Jay called answer machine, () (), trying to get hold of me. at work until 2:30 P.M.

July 10 2:45 P.M. called Jay. He wants me to shut down (ALL) Creek, to save what's going to River, I said I have to make run, find out who's got what, and go from there that I could not shut Paul off all the way out of creek, he would not tell me how much he wants in canal. ^{Other than} what he has over Road Weir at 5.8 ^{canal not my fee} says

There's about 7 cfs going to River.

July 10 3:00 P.M. called Paula, (wife) he'll call back, on other line.

July 10-3:15 P.M. called W.R. Cindy out. ^{left} message to call back.

A

July 10 - 9:00 Cindy returned, Answer Machine call.
July 10 - 9:00 called back Cindy, informed of Deal
July 10 - 9:00 called back, to find out what order
he has - 10 in creek 10 in Canal, but no vein
at inlet, and Say has Canal running full
about 50 cfs. I have been informed on
Answer Machine on July 3 of 5 cfs in Canal.
which means Canal vein is submerged and
would be unable to get any kind of Measure
ment unless I shut off ^{completely} and with out a
inlet vein question. So I can ^{also say} ^{how many cfs is water in} ^{canal} ^{so to guess.}

July 10 - 4:05 pm. called Cindy's answer machine
informed and waiting for return call.
July 10 - 4:30 pm Cindy returned call (Answer Machine)
Says to ask Say what he wants to do, says order
10 cfs in canal, and don't expect to look like
I'll have to shut him down give ~~him~~ fair his
10 and Say the Rest. Since vein is unmeasured at 32'
July 10 - 4:45 pm. Answer Machine, informed of
above and waiting for call.

July 11. Say got message on A.M. Says get message
late last night and with source of brought up what
me to wait until Tuesday to make him and be
have engineer to go over. There is some right wrong
July 11 called Cindy and informed of above.
July 11 9:00 pm have called Say, wanted to know what to do
Ted said nothing until Tuesday

(3)

July 12 9/6 Paul called answer machine, said Jay was
telling hired guys to shut down all the water, first
wanted to know if I ordered or wait till Tues.
like planned, if like planned don't have to call
back.

July 15 - 8:30 P.M.? Jay called Ted. Said he didn't ~~cancel~~ or cancel
run on Tues, water was dropping fast and didn't
know what he wanted done yet.

Sept 6 7:13 P.M.
Jay called and wants to know what it
would take to get me to come and measure
inlet, if on call or just come down, said
I'm already on call, said he's had to fight
this all summer long, I said he should of
~~let~~ let me know when the problem came
up, wants inlet measurement, so it
can be measured down creek, he'll do
the adjustments, I said he's not suppose to.
wants me to come down tonight, said
didn't know if I had time before it
would get dark, I'll check Schuler
and call back.

7:25 p.m. ~~five buzzes~~ called Jay back, informed don't have time.
will be tomorrow afternoon,

7:43 ↑

(4)

~~Bob's Day 15 23/4m~~

Sept 7 6:05pm called Paula answer Machine, said she making
run, making inlet and putting in water down
Creek.

6:07 called Silver City number, talked to (wife)
informed of above.

Sept 8. 10:25 Paul called and informed of measurement
made on run.

Paul called left message
with her. Sept 9-94

Paul called

has got 1 cfs in creek

1 1/2 cfs in bench fill

will run recharge pump

that puts 3 cfs in canal

for 16 hrs a day

he will be in

Silver City until Wednesday

or Thursday

WV

5

Sept 9 P.M. Jay called, will call back

Sept 10? answer machine, Jay called, wants to put water that's going down creek into canal?

7.13 p.m.

Called Cindy asked of above, can not be done unless Paul orders water himself.
and pumped water. we have no permission

7.55 pm Called Jay. No answer.

~~238000~~ Sept 11 Jay called answer machine, wants Canal Shut off tonight, problem with first pump, got message at 7:15 P.M.

Sept 11

834-2738 Called Jay 7:35 p.m. informed can not make it down tonight, but if he needed it done I authorized him to do it since chain was not on Res house. also requested while water was out, to check creek head gate if rock was under it or what, but not to shut Paul off all the way, at .48 CFS. Was measurement I got last trip. he said might take 3 or 4 days to take care of problem, he'd let me know.

Sept 23 7:46 p.m. Jay called, wants to know if I gave Paul permission of about 3 CFS in creek, said no, wants me to make check on Thursday.

6

Sept 20 Paul called, wanted to know, what color water was, I left slip with all measurements, with son.

Oct 2 3:30 P.M. Jay called, said Retiree is taking too much water out of canal, and has turned down Verie today, want me to call and give him measurements, I got the boat run, of measurements last run, that with 1 in canal, caused probably be for lowered water pumps, but not enough to merge with canal water.

Oct 2 Paul called answer machine, says Steer water water not right, it always been 50 out of first 80 inches, 30/fifty split out of first 80 inches, should have ~~been~~ more than say has coming. always figure say has first 30 but not correct when it gets that low. about right 1865 split with say 30/fifty, should be getting from last measurement, 7/10 of CFS should be getting 4/10 of that.

(7) Re

7:36 P.M. called Cindy at home informed of above
said I have been instructed to pro Rate it out
and Sheel, look into it Tomorrow.

7:45 called Paul, asked & informed on call with
Jay & Cindy,

Oct 21-96 7:33p.m. Jay called Wanted to know if I
gave Paul permission to take all the water,
said No, he said Paul has dam across canal
at bench field and he'll take care of it.

Oct 26. 4:30pm Jay called Answer Machine, Say
Nettelton taking all the water and have
opened Res Head ^{dam} gate to canal
Has been trying to get a hold Sheriff office
no one around, But wanted to let me know.

Oct 30 Jay called answer machine, Reported Paul
Turned all water in creek, Jay took dam
out of canal to counter Act but didn't work,
also asked Cindy if he could shut Head
gate down 1 Day early But Denied.

Items made

Sept 7-96

Apple 1.00
Bench & Running

Rollit & not remaining

Creek Staff 5.00 = 1.96 CFS
Creek with 2.2 = 1.73 CFS

Sept 26-96

Apple 1.00 CFS
Bench & Running
Rollit & not

Sept 26-96

Staff
Creek at 5.35 = .01 no water over bank of creek
Creek at 5.15 = 44.18

inlet .12 = .70 CFS

- Soap .06
= .11 Pounds

Toy corner Staff 5.10 = 41.49 CFS

inlet .16 = 1.08 CFS

- .6 Soap bar

= .48

Creek Staff to Road 5.45 for .48 CFS

Creek with .16 at

cannot get
Creek Staff 5.50 = .88
cannot get down more

22 Shut off Bench field